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Friday, 13 January 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you to everyone for the lovely welcome I have received since starting here, I am slowly 

learning who is who and trying hard to remember everyone’s name, but please do feel free to 

introduce yourself or say “hello” whenever you see me. 
 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class:  Megan for working “super hard” in everything. 

 Ronald for trying hard to to remember his sounds in Phonics. 

Maple Class:  Edward C for being amazing at Maths. 

 Paige for her wonderful effort in everything. 

Oak Class:  Alice for having a really hard working attitude. 

         India for improved accuracy in Maths and improved marks. 

Head Team Award:  Arlo for bringing in the shed equipment 

Lunchtime Awards:  Sienna & George, both for good manners   

Best attendance last week:  Cherry Class (98%) 

We are extremely proud of all of you! 
 

 Dates for the diary 

Tuesday, 7 February:   Open/Coffee Morning (see below) 

    Parents’ Evening (letter to follow on Monday) 

Thursday, 9 February:  Parents’ Evening 

Friday, 10 February:      School closed to pupils for INSET Day 

    Break up for half term 

Monday, 20 February: School re-opens for staff and pupils 
 

School times  

Just a reminder that the school day starts at 8.50am each morning, so please make sure that 

children are ready in the playground to be collected by the teachers at that time, thank you.  

School finishes each day at 3.25pm. 
 

 Open/Coffee Morning 

On Tuesday, 7 February we are holding an Open/Coffee Morning from 9am to 10.10 (assembly 

time) to give you the chance to come into school, see your child’s work and say “hello” to the 

staff.  This is an informal occasion, and there will be the opportunity to discuss your child’s 

attainment and progress at the Parents’ Evenings on 7th or 9th February. 
 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher 


